
SUPPLYING THE PUBLIC SECTOR 

 
WEDNESDAY 4 JULY 2018 

 
Partners in Procurement are hosting their annual SME “Supplying the Public Sector” conference.  
This year’s event will take place: 
 
On:  Wednesday 4 July 2018  
When:  9:00 to 14:30 (9:00-9:30 for registration; event starts at 9:30) 
Where:  University of the West of England Exhibition and Conference Centre, BS34 8QZ 
 

The theme of this year’s event is “There’s a change coming…” and to that end PIP are bringing 
the big themes together and how they relate to public sector procurement.   

 
Alongside these topics, we are offering three breakout sessions, with the option to take part 
in two of them.  These are a more hands-on look at the issues and the options include: 
 

Contracts Finder 
 

Triumphant Tender 
Documents 

Social Value and Sustainable 
Procurement 
 

A closer look at the 
Government’s e-procurement 
portal 

Making sense of the 
sometimes confusing 
documentation 

How to be part of the 
sustainability solution in public 
sector procurement 
 

 
Lunch will be provided with the opportunity to network with fellow delegates and the public sector 
body representatives. 
 
Booking is via Eventbrite - https://stps2018.eventbrite.co.uk. Please note there is a small booking 
fee of £10 this year.  We have been compelled to charge this year to contribute towards the rising 
costs of the event but also to compensate for the high number of ‘no-shows’ on the day which we 
have experienced in previous years. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Speakers include: 
 

➢ Crown Commercial Services 
 
➢ West of England Combined 

Authority 
 
➢ Christopher Coughlan – 

Ashfords Solicitors 
 
➢ National Cyber Security 

Centre 

https://stps2018.eventbrite.co.uk/

